Thanks for the reply and the link to the consultants report.

As stated in that report while the demand in the middle of the day has reduced due to solar
PV not much has changed in peak demand around 6pm over the past few years. The
methodology looks sound so my conclusion is the current 29 cents rate was set a bit on the
high side

Yes you can use my input as a formal submission

Regards

Lester Doig



